

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050





9th January 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we are nearing the end of our Year 6 topic of 'World War Two' we had planned to hold our VE day celebration on Thursday 17th January, however due to curriculum changes and the Census day we have decided to move this activity to **Monday 14th January**.

The children are invited to come in dressed up for the day. They could wear their evacuation day outfit again or they could wear clothes more designed for a party as it is for VE day.

It would be fantastic if the children could come in with an authentic lunch for this day. e.g. wrapped in a brown paper bag, homemade cakes, fruit etc.

If your child normally has hot lunches, they will be able to collect this from the dining hall as usual and bring it to the main hall to join the others.

There will be a cooking and tasting element to the day so if your child has any allergies, please complete the slip below and return to your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your support.

Please return to the class teacher

	Miss Sussman		
	Monday 14 th January		
My child		class	.
has the follow	ing allergies		···········
Signed		Parent/carer	

